Pressure mounts for retraction of GM crop-cancer study

Pressure is growing for retraction of a study which concluded that a genetically modified maize and a
weedkiller called glyphosate cause cancers in rats.

The study attracted criticism from the moment it was published on 19 September. Yesterday, it was
dismissed as having “serious defects” in a final report on the matter by the European Food Safety Authority
(EFSA), and independently by the food safety panels of six European countries. They say too few rats
were used to justify the conclusions linking Monsanto’s NK603 maize and glyphosate with cancers in the
rats.

Researchers now want Food and Chemical Toxicology, the Elsevier journal that published the original
study (DOI: 10.1016/.fct.2012.08.005), to retract it.

View the original article here: Pressure mounts for retraction of GM crop-cancer study



http://www.newscientist.com/article/dn22287-study-linking-gm-crops-and-cancer-questioned.html
http://www.efsa.europa.eu/en/press/news/121128.htm
http://www.efsa.europa.eu/en/efsajournal/doc/2986.pdf
http://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/S0278691512005637
http://news.google.com/news/url?sa=t&fd=R&usg=AFQjCNGhF1j6G56HvhHtOb1ggwC2c1nXbg&url=http://www.newscientist.com/blogs/shortsharpscience/2012/11/retraction-gm-crop-cancer-study.html

